

## ST. THERESA PREPARATORY SCHOOL

61 ½ Deanery Road Kingston 3 Jamaica, W. I.

Phone: 876-928-2643 Fax: 876-930-1850

Email: <a href="mailto:sttheresaprep61@yahoo.com">sttheresaprep61@yahoo.com</a>
<a href="mailto:www.sttheresaprepja.com">www.sttheresaprepja.com</a>

July 6, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians.

## Re: Increase in School Fees

Please be advised that the Board of Governors of St. Theresa Preparatory School after careful analysis and consideration has unanimously agreed to increase the school fees for the upcoming School Year 2022-2023 commencing September 2022 by \$2,000.00 per term.

As a school family we are cognizant of the economic constraints being felt by every household. The school fees are being increased in order for the school to keep pace with its ongoing and recurring expenses. The primary expense is the payment of a just and reasonable salary to our valuable **STAFF MEMBERS.** We do not take this obligation lightly as we need to ensure that they too will be able to adequately care for their own families.

For those of you with outstanding balances we are asking that you settle your accounts immediately, whether by cash or the Point of Sale (POS) Machine. You may also transfer fees via Bank of Nova Scotia, Half Way Tree current a/c No. 000010715. Please email your transaction information to <a href="mailto:stps.bursar@gmail.com">stps.bursar@gmail.com</a>. If you require a voucher, you may make the request at the Bursar's Office.

Fees Structure for September 2022:-

Grade Level	Tuition	Auxiliary Fee, etc.
<i>K1</i>	\$71,000.00	\$23,5000.00/\$25,800.00
K2, and K3	\$71.000.00	\$9,900.00
Grades 1, 2 and 3	\$71000.00	\$10,360.00
Grades 4, 5 and 6	\$74,000.00	\$11,060.00

We thank you for the support, understanding and patience shown during the past school year. We had successes and some challenges, yet despite all, we were able to continue the work that has to be done to ensure the safety and educational needs of our students.

Please be sure to take the time as a family to talk, play and **READ** together. I look forward to seeing you in September. To those of you who are leaving for new places we wish you all the best.

Be assured of our continued prayers for you, your child and your family. A happy, safe and enjoyable summer!

Respectfully yours, L. Cecille Palmer PRINCIPAL